
The Next school Council meeting will be held on Monday, 
April 16th at 7 pm in the KA Conference Room. Everyone 
is welcome to attend! 

 

 

Grade 12's!  
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Grad Deadlines 

 May 1 - Baby pictures due 

May 1 - FMNI recognition due 

      NO SCHOOL 

There is no school March 30th—April  6 for Easter break. 

Happy Easter! 

1 
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This edition of the KAHS Newsletter was created by Mrs. 

Martin’s JOURNALISM class.   
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     Attention! 

Please check the LOST & FOUND. There are numerous clothing 

and other items in the Lost & Found bins near the gym and at 

the bus entrance.  All items will be donated to charity at the 

end of the school year. 

My Pass 

All students are encouraged to register for My Pass  

through Alberta education. This is how transcripts are or-

dered and students can view their diploma exam results. 

Musical Arts Society Dessert Concert will be held on Friday, April 13th at RIBMS, 

starting at 6:30 pm. Tickets are $20 each and are available for purchase either 

from Mr. Godin at KAHS or  Mrs. Conrad at RIBMS. 

Skills Alberta 
Skills Canada Competitions feature the talents of Alberta’s trade and technology 
students.  Regional Skills Canada Competitions (RSCC) connect students to local 
post-secondary and industry leaders.  By taking their skills out of the traditional 
classroom setting, students gain an appreciation for where their skills can take 
them and are encouraged to reach for their personal best.   
 
Once again Kate Andrews High School will be sending students to compete in the 
Regional Skills Competition on April 25, 2018 at the Lethbridge College.  Infor-
mation packages can be picked up from your CTS teacher.   



Support The KA Band 

Support the KA band by participating in 

their booster juice fundraiser. Booster 

juice vouchers will be sold for $5 each, 

funds going towards the band. 

CLUBS 

Feed The Pride! 

The “Feed the Pride” healthy snacks have been a hit around the school! Thank-

you again to the Coaldale  Community Wellness Association for providing the 

grant that supplies this food for students. Because of this grant we have able to 

provide healthy snacks, like fruit, yogurt, muffins and granola bars to students, 

free of charge, daily in the office and library. 

Book Club 

Book Club meets on Thursdays at 

Lunch in  Miss Scott’s room 101. 

New members are always welcome. 

GSA 

GSA meets every other Thursday 

after school in Mr. O’s room. New 

members are welcome. 

 
Fine Arts And Drama Update 

The Drama 10/20/30 class is currently working on a devised theatre project based on Jean Twen-

ge's article "Have Smartphones Destroyed a Generation." The project is focused on themes that 

students have derived from the article such as the impact technology and social media have had 

on their lives and relationships. Students are busy creating monologues, movement pieces, and a 

multitude of scenes that highlight several of the articles themes and statistics. Along with the 

drama class, Mrs. Hierath's art class is hoping to set up a Skype visit with Ms Twenge in April. The 

class will present their work at the end of the month at SHED the Mask, a student led drama fes-

tival, and here at the school. 
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World News  

A military pilot from Ukraine 
has killed himself after be-
ing blamed over the 2014 
downing of Malaysian air-
lines fight. Investigators 
conclude that a Russian 
nuke missile had destroyed 
the 777 jet killing 298 people.  

WW2 interest  

75 years after a deadly battle be-
tween the Soviets and the Germans 
on Belarus land, abandoned World 
War II tanks are being dug out of the 
marshes they’re trapped in. The Ya-
kushevs - a Belarusian family com-
missioned by the country’s president, 
Alexander Lukashenko - are recover-
ing the military equipment. 

 
Pro Sports News  

Trae Young leaves for 
NBA 2018 Draft 

Oklahoma star is leaving for the NBA af-
ter a standout freshman season with him 
leading the nation  in scoring and assists. 
6 foot 2 guard averaged 27.4 points and 
8.7 assists this season. 

 Athletics 

Baseball tryouts happened last week at KAHS. There was a football meet-
ing too! Badminton continues and so does Track and Field. 

Celebrity Spotlight 

Steve Harvey is an amazing host for shows such as: Animal 

Hoarding, Russia’s Toughest Inmates, and Maury. For a spe-

cial treat, search him up without a moustache or eyebrows. 

Beautiful! 

BEAUTY 

FINE ARTS 

The Drama 10/20/30 class is currently working 

on a devised theatre project based on Jean 

Twenge's article "Have Smartphones Destroyed 

a Generation." The project is focused on themes 

that students have derived from the article such 

as the impact technology and social media have 

had on their lives and relationships. Students 

are busy creating monologues, movement piec-

es, and a multitude of scenes that highlight sev-

eral of the articles themes and statistics. Along 

with the drama class, Mrs. Hierath's art class is 

hoping to set up a Skype visit with Ms Twenge 

in April. The class will present their work at the 

end of the month at SHED the Mask, a student 

led drama festival, and here at the school.  

KAHS News 



Wellness Tips 

It is scientifically proven that you can improve 
your mood by eating fresh food such as fruit and 
vegetables specifically berries and coconut. 

Controversy Corner 

 

Should American Teachers Be Armed? 

After the recent school shooting in Parkland, 

Florida. The Republican president Donald 

Trump proposed the idea of arming teach-

ers with guns. Many people see this as quite 

controversial seeing as instead of trying to 

promote the idea of more strict gun laws, 

President Trump has decided to propose 

otherwise. 

 

Book Pick 

The book of the week is “Scythe” by Neal Shusterman. 
“Scythe” is a dystopian,  fictional story of how the world has 
overpopulated. Scythes are hired to ‘glean’ which is killing 
without penalty. There is action, friendship, betrayal, and 
most important the aspect of thrill. “Scythe” has won awards 
and is bestselling for it’s time. 

Quote-of-the-Week  

“I’m sooo tired. It’s just 
the way she goes.” 

 - James Tymensen 

Fine Arts  

The Haunting at Cedar Park - Spring Play 

The school play, The Haunting of Cedar Park by 

Del Martin, will premiere the first week of May, di-

rected by Mrs. Alexander and Mr. Schilling.  

Danny decided to 

make an appearance 

this time. Amazing! 


